NOTICE OF ZONING HEARING POSTPONEMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the hearing of the Lower Heidelberg Township Zoning
Hearing Board, scheduled for October 30, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. with respect to the
Application filed by Motus Development 7, LLC, pertaining to the property known as 4889
Penn Avenue, Sinking Spring, PA 19608, has been POSTPONED.

The Zoning Hearing Board will reschedule this matter for a public hearing at a future date.
Public notice will be afforded once a new hearing date has been scheduled.

Thomas A. Rothermel, Esquire
Bingaman Hess, Solicitors
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Zoning Hearing Board
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